
  

 

  
 

A P Moller - Maersk (Denmark): Demerger of The Drilling Company of 
1972 A/S (Denmark) - Update 

FTSEurofirst Index Series 

04 April 2019 

Further to the FTSE Russell notice released on 01 April and following the demerger of The Drilling 
Company of 1972 A/S (Denmark, constituent) from A P Moller - Maersk A (Denmark, constituent) and A P 

Moller - Maersk B (Denmark, constituent), please see details of affected indexes and effective dates 
below: 
  

Index 
Effective From 

Start of Trading 

FTSEurofirst 300 Index 08 April 2019 
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